

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT

P.O. Box 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Email: ismoman@omantel.net.om



Tel: 24702567 July 9, 2020

Circular to Parents of Classes V to VIII

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

Quiz help with concentration, identify gaps in knowledge, build confidence and help students retain information. What's more - they're fun! So to enhance the quizzing spirit in the students of Indian School Muscat, Middle Section is coming out with a section in each google classroom for Quiz.

Questions will be posted every Tuesday at 4:30 p.m. for the students to play and keep their mind on what they are doing.

Warm regards,

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan

Principal